DLA - Update on Emergency Exit on Old HWY 126

Deer Lake Board <krys.rodriguez13@gmail.com>
Fri 11/10/2023 3:17 PM

To:glynt@hotmail.com <glynt@hotmail.com>

Hello Deer Lake Association Members,

The Board wanted to inform the members that we finally
received the permit from the U.S. Forest to maintenance the
upper part of Old HWY 126. This will serve as an emergency
exit for lot owners if ever needed.

Upon receipt of the permit, Glen contacted Association
Member, Mr. Tim Chavez, to initiate his assistance in
completing the work as approved by the Association back in
March 2023. Mr. Chavez has agreed to perform the work and
may be able to start as soon as this weekend. The Board will
keep you informed on the progress of this project as we receive
it.

Thank You,
Krystal Rodriguez
DLA Secretary
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